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 November 4, 2011 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 

It is a great pleasure to welcome everyone as the Evangel Christian School celebrates its 
25th Anniversary. 

 
In New York, principals, teachers, and parents all recognize that the path to a brighter 

future runs through our classrooms. Young New Yorkers have made tremendous strides in recent 
years, and in our efforts to build on that progress, we are grateful for the hard work and 
dedication of everyone at Evangel Christian School. For a quarter century, ECS has served 
students of all backgrounds and helped them realize their full potential in school and beyond. 
Together, we look forward to even more of our children gaining the confidence and skills they 
need to pursue their dreams and help build a better world. 

 
On behalf of a grateful city, I offer my best wishes for a wonderful evening and 

continued success in your crucial mission.  
        
 
      Sincerely, 
         

       
         

Michael R. Bloomberg 
Mayor 

 


